Dear WAVES Swim Team Parent(s):
In an effort to increase community awareness of our team and to recognize the efforts of our swimmers, the WAVES at times may want to use a picture of your son or daughter on several media forms. These include our own webpage (www.spokanewaves.org), local media, bulletin boards and displays, and any future developed media that may benefit the team. 
As you are aware, there can be potential concerns associated with the distribution of personal information through these media platforms as access to the internet and other sources does not allow us to control who may see this information. The law requires that we ask for your permission to use any representation or information about your child. 
Whenever possible, only a first name for your child will be listed, but some forms of media require last names as well. We ask your permission to allow or not allow the use of your child’s photo, name, age and sports statistics. 
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